Attachment #5:  Thank You E-Mail

{DATE}

Dear {First}

I am writing to express my thanks for your participation in the 2008 State Medicaid Tobacco Dependence Treatment Survey.  We greatly appreciate the time you and your staff took from your busy schedules to provide this information. Enclosed you will find a copy of our most recent article in the Morbidity and Mortality Weekly Report reporting on our findings for State Medicaid benefits for tobacco cessation treatments in 2007.

If you have any questions about the survey or the project, please call us at the Center for Health and Public Policy Studies at (510) 643-1675.  

Sincerely,

Matt Ingram

Graduate Student Researcher

Center for Health & Public Policy Studies

